
 

PTFA 
NEEDS YOU 

There are many ways for parents to assist the PTFA from being on 
the PTFA Board, assisting with Sausage Sizzles and coordinating 

social events and the like.  If interested and would like more 
information please contact Briged or Allison to discuss further. 

  

 

The PTFA are 
looking for 

candidates for the 
following elected 

positions  
 

──── 
Chairperson 

Secretary 

Treasurer 
──── 

 Voting will be 
conducted at the 

PTFA AGM 
 

──── 
Wednesday 31st of 

May  

7.50am, Library 

Contact for more 
information 

Briged Bardetta 
adambriged@gmail.com 

or  
Allison Jaquier 

ajaquier@gmail.com 

 


